Net Zero Task Force Board Members

A committee for exploring and achieving cost effective Brewster Bartlett Josh Bourdon

Solutions for reduced energy use and sustainable energy Craig Cunningham Mike Fowler

Development in Derry Mary Till Jeff Mouiton
Craig Lazinsky Tom Cardon

Thursday January 21, 2020 Mike Fodiman John O’Connor

6:00 via Zoom Alternates

On Line Bob Mackey John Eckerson
Vacancies

Chamber of Commerce Vacant
Derry Business Rep Vacant
Derry School District ~ Vacant

Draft Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:07

Members Present: Craig Lazinsky, Jeff Moulton, Tom Cardon, Mary Till, Josh Bourdon, Mike Fodiman,
John O’Connor. Chris Cox and Erin Spencerattended as members of the public.

Consent Agenda:

Motion to approve minutes made by John O’Connor and seconded by Tom Cardon. Motion passed 5-0-1
with Josh abstaining and Mary not present for vote.

New Business:

Legislative update given by John O’Connor, focusing on Net Metering bills moving through the
Legislature.

Craig Lazinsky gave an update on Community Power. He participated in a call with CPP NH that discussed
how communities are progressing with Community Power and what their needs are.

leff gave an update on NH Energy Management efforts. He will put together some recommended
changes to the Net Zero Task Force methodology to be presented to the Town Council.

Mary gave an update on the Draft Renewable Energy Ordinance. She has been working with the
Planning Board sub-committee to address comments. They will be removing everything not related to
solar energy.

Jeff discussed initiatives for saving energy at the Derry fire stations due to increase energy use.




Other Business:
Jeff will review 2021 goals at our next meeting.

Josh has been contacted by East Derry Elementary principal wanting input for an electronic sign at that
school.

Jeff brought up election of officers and in was suggested that we wait until April.
Motion to adjourn made by Josh and seconded by Craig Lazinsky. Motion passed 7-0
Submitted-

Tom Cardon, Secretary




